
Temporary closure of Pei Ho Street
Sports Centre

     A spokesman for the Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced
today (December 5) that a person with a confirmed case of coronavirus disease
2019 has visited Pei Ho Street Sports Centre in Sham Shui Po District, and
that the department has immediately arranged for a thorough cleaning and
disinfection of the facilities. Pei Ho Street Sports Centre has already been
temporarily closed and will reopen at 7am tomorrow (December 6).
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